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Comments: To whom it may concern:

I am writing to express my firm opposition to any expansion beyond the current boundaries of the Grand Targhee
Ski Resort. Driggs' infrastructure is already under considerable strain and cannot reasonably support additional
growth. There is only a single traffic light in town, and in just the last 2-3 years, it has become a known bottleneck
for both local and commuter traffic. What was once a quiet, navigable town now experiences regular congestion -
a clear sign that the infrastructure is being pushed to its limits. We live on Ski Hill Rd and the traffic has been
known to back up for miles.

Additionally, the proposed expansion would further harm the environment and put local wildlife at greater risk.
Wildlife-vehicle collisions have already increased significantly due to the rising traffic volumes and drivers
speeding along Ski Hill Road.

Lastly, the proposal for a mountaintop restaurant is deeply concerning. The Tetons views are among the most
pristine in the country. The restaurant on the ridgeline would permanently scar that landscape, creating an

"eyesore" for commuters and locals while detracting from the very natural beauty that it currently has.

Thank you for your consideration.



